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I wish to object to the proposal on the grounds of public nuisance which will be constant
across the week and therefore to prevent public nuisance I urge this application to be
rejected.  

I live in an apartment in Vicary House, Barts Square which fronts on to the entrance to the
University of Chicago Business School.  This is a residential area with over 230 flats in a
relatively new development plus other residences in the area.  My flat will overlook the
entrance to the licensed premises and the noise will travel.  The City of London contains a
number of well-known venues having late-night licences, so approving this application in
one of the city's few residential neighbourhoods seems like an indulgence that would be
catastrophic for the neighbourhood and cause a public nuisance.

I urge you to reject the application.

Regards,
Tara Philip


